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News from the Kinder-Garden!   
 

What’s new in Ms. Deming’s Kindergarten? 

 
 Upcoming Events: 

Jan. 31st: Sports day, Sci. Night, 6-8 
Feb. 12-13th: ½ Days, Conferences 
Feb. 14th: No School 

Conferences: We are trying 
something new for conference 
scheduling this time. Please read 
the school newsletter for 
information on how to use the 
online scheduler to schedule your 
own conferences! Let me know if 
you have questions or need help. 
Valentines Party:  We will be 
having a time to pass out 
Valentines and look at them in 
the afternoon on February 7th. 
Have your child fill out the “From” 
line on their valentines but leave 
the “To” line blank.  This makes 
passing out SO much easier. If 
you choose to send Valentines 
please send one for every kid in 
class, we have 25 students. 
100th Day: February 5th is the 
100th day of kindergarten and we 
are going to celebrate with 100 
day activities.  Your child will be 
bringing home a poster paper to 
make a 100-item poster, 
instructions are attached.   
 
Kindergarteners are also invited 
to dress up as a 100-year-old on 
February 5th. Help your child 
dress like they were born in 1920 
and draw on some wrinkles, 
powder their hair, or hold a tiny 
cane.  This is a fun day that the 
kids love! 
 
 
 

Specials Schedule: 
Monday: Art 
Tuesday: P.E./Music 
Wednesday: Technology 
Thursday: P.E./Music  
Friday: none 
 

What we are studying: 
 
Language Arts:  Our new 
phonogram this week is igh, kn 
and gn. Please practice 
phonograms several times a week. 
 
Math: math facts, doubles plus 
ones, acting out a problem,   
 
Social Studies: Presidents of 
Mount Rushmore: Thomas 
Jefferson   
 
Books we will read: 
Thomas Jefferson 
 
 
 Contact Information: 
Please feel free to contact me with 
any questions or concerns that 
you may have.  Email is the best 
way to get a hold of me.  
Email me at:  
deming_molly@asdk12.org 
Or messages may be left at the 
school office at:  742-3025 


